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1.1.3 MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
WITH THE AUSTRALIAN SECURITIES
COMMISSION

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH
THE AUSTRALIAN SECURITIES COMMISSION

The Memorandum of Understanding ("MOU") which was
entered into between the Ontario Securities Commission and
the Australian Securities Commission, and published in the
©SC Bulletin ((1995) 18 OSCB 3109), received approval by
the Ontario Minister of Finance on August 29, 1995, thus
becoming effective on that date in accordance with subsection
143.10(3) of the Securities Act, R.S.0. 1990, ¢. S.5, as am.
The MOU provides a framework for mutual cooperation and
the exchange of information in matters relating to the
administration and enforcement of Ontario and Australian
securities laws.

Reference: Larry Waite
Director, Enforcement
(416) 593-8156

Sara Blake
Senior Counsel, Enforcement
(416) 593-8299
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